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Carlton Moore reported on the activities for the month of October and
November.

THE POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chief Hayes reported the activities for the month of October for the Police
Department.

OPEN FORUM

No Comments

Councilman Martin put a motion on the floor for a 10 minutes Recess second by
Councilman Luongo. Upon returning, Mayor asked if there was a consideration to
reconvene in session, Councilman Martin made a motion to go back into session
second by Councilman Luongo.

Mayor asked, if there was a consideration for a motion, to go into executive
session for contractual and personal matters. A motion was presented via Council
Michael Luongo and second by Councilman Woodrow Davis.

Mayor indicated, there were no actions or votes taken while in executive session,
a motion to convene was presented by Council Martin and second by Council
Davis. It was unanimous.

There was no other business put forth on the floor to discuss, Mayor asked, if
there was a consideration for a motion to adjourn. A motion was presented via

Councilman Luongo and second by Councilman Davis.

Respe tfully Submitted,

argaret R. Harvey
Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Swansea
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